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March 27, 2015 

 

Dear Student, 

  

The Lawrence D. Bell Niagara Frontier Chapter of the Air Force Association (AFA) wishes to 

promote the continued development of future leaders.  In support of this important effort, the L. 

D. Bell Niagara Frontier Chapter is proud to offer a scholarship to young men and women who 

have excelled in academics, participated in extra-curricular activities, and exemplified 

outstanding leadership traits. 

 

The scholarship is open to High School Seniors that permanently reside or attend a school within 

the Air Force Association (AFA) chapter’s zip code areas 14001-14414.  Applicants must have 

maintained an 85% or above grade point average, have participated in extra-curricular activities, 

and demonstrated leadership traits to qualify. 

 

Interested students should complete the attached application form, and send recommendation 

letter(s) essay and school transcript (include SAT scores) to: 

 

        

      L. D. Bell Niagara Frontier AFA Chapter 204 

      VP Aerospace Education 

      TSgt Christian Eshelman 

      (716-830-4365) 

 

Applications must be received by 20 May 2014 of the student’s academic senior year.  Your 

application will be reviewed by a selection committee appointed by the L. D. Bell Niagara 

Frontier AFA Council. 

 

Congratulations on completion of your undergraduate preparations and our best wishes for 

continued success!  


